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ADULTS COMMITTEE Minutes Action Log 

 

Introduction: 
 
This log captures the actions arising from the Adults Committee up to the meeting on 17 January 2020 and updates Members on progress in delivering the necessary actions. 
 
This is the updated action log as at 28 January 2020 
 
 
Meeting 7 November 2019 
 

Minute 
No. 

Report Title  Action to be 
taken by  

Action Comments Status Review Date 

233. LEARNING 
DISABILITY 
PARTNERSHIP - 
BASELINE 2020/21 
(POOLED BUDGET 
REVIEW) 
 

Mubarak Darbar Members discussed the report and 
requested updates on progress.  

LDP Baseline 2020/21.   

 
The project has now started and 
underway.  There were delays in the recruitment 
particularly with the nurses ultimately has 
delayed the project by 6 weeks however the 
CCG have now managed to recruit some nurses 
with more to follow over the coming weeks. 
 
Good working arrangement are in place 
between the Council and the CCG/CHC team 
and as the shape of the CHC work is being 
revised arrangements are also considered to 
support the business as usual activity post the 
project ending.   
 
Samples cases have been chosen and are 
being worked on now to support the LDP s75 
Partnership Agreement baseline for 2020/21.   
 

Will be 
completed 
in February 
2020 

Feb 2020 

 
 
 
 



 

Meeting 17 January 2020 
 

Minute 
No. 

Report Title  Action to be 
taken by  

Action Comments Status Review Date 

249. ADULT SOCIAL 
CARE CHARGING 
POLICY REVIEW 
 

Mark Gedney Members requested that officers 
supported Mr Pitts and his friend to 
review how the changes would affect 
her son’s payments.  
 

'MG Contacted Mr Pitts' friend by email (contact 
details supplied by Mr.Pitts, and he was cc'd into 
the email) on Friday 24th Jan to offer a home 
visit, meeting or telephone call to discuss how the 
charging policy changes might affect her son's 
care charges and to address her concerns.' 
 
Ms Byatt (Mr Pitts' friend) responded on 3 
February wanting to meet to discuss the 
charging changes and the impact of these on 
her son. Dates have been offered, and will 
hopefully arrange this shortly to allow the 
meeting to take place. 

Ongoing Feb 2020 

 
 
 


